
When I moved to Willamette View in Oak Grove last year I had them install my charging station in my garage.  I live in a duplex.  
However, there are more places where we need charging infrastructure around the state.  All new construction should require a 
electrical systems for a specific number of charging units that charge at a fast rate. There have to be more than one or two stations 
that take two hours or more to charge an extra hundred miles.  I am concerned about parks, recreational sites, hotels.  In fact, there 
should be help for upgrading existing sites.  But, at least, we can move forward with new construction.


